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Annual Computer Lab Survey

You have been selected to participate in the Spring 2022 Computer Lab Survey to 
help us understand your lab experience and how to improve services. Please take a
few minutes to answer this brief questionnaire.

What degree type are you pursuing?

For what purpose(s) do you typically use MSU computer labs, either virtual or on
campus? Select all that apply.

Undergraduate
Graduate
I am not pursuing a degree at this time.

Complete coursework
Conduct research
Take online exams
Access specialized software
Browse the web
Send or retrieve email
Use social media
Print documents
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I do not use the Morgan State University computer labs (neither in-person nor virtually -
VCL).



In any given week during the Spring 2022 semester, about how many hours do you
typically use the Virtual Computer Lab (VCL) environment?

In any given week during the Spring 2022 semester, about how many hours do you
typically use a physical computer lab on campus?

Less than 2 hours
2 - 4 hours
4 - 6 hours
6 - 8 hours
More than 8 hours
I do not use the VCL environment.

Less than 2 hours
2 - 4 hours
4 - 6 hours
6 - 8 hours
More than 8 hours
I do not use the physical computer labs on campus.
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Do you have access to any of the following devices/services off campus? Select all
that apply.

If you own a laptop, tablet, or desktop, do you have access to all the software
required to complete your academic work? Select all that apply.

Internet Access (wired or wireless)
Laptop
Desktop computer
Tablet
Smartphone
Printer
None of the above

Yes - I access specialized software in the VCL environment.
Yes - The specialized software I require is already installed on my device.
No - I do not have access to the specialized software required to complete my academic
work.
Not applicable
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What impact, if any, has the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic or Morgan Flex
instruction had on your use of computer lab resources?

In what way, if any, have your printing needs changed during the Spring 2022
semester?

What has been the greatest influence in your print needs during the Spring
2022 semester? Select all that apply.

Which of the following have you needed to print during the Spring 2022
semester? Select all that apply.

No Impact - I have been using the VCL environment.
No Impact - I have continued to use a computer lab on campus.
No Impact - I have continued to use my personal device that already has the specialized
software needed to complete my academic coursework.
Direct Impact - I don't have access to a computer, the Internet, and/or the specialized
software required to complete my academic coursework when I'm off campus.

My printing needs have increased.
My printing needs have decreased.
My printing needs have not changed.

Reduction in academic course printing requirements from faculty
Increased availability of online resources/tools
Cost of printing
Sustain a GREEN campus environment
I have no intention in reducing my paper printing, no matter the circumstance.
Not applicable

Syllabus
Course assignments, papers, and projects
Course readings, reference materials, research findings, and visual aids
Notes I take during class lectures
Course textbook
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Please provide any comments or suggestions that may help the university provide
you with a better computer lab experience. If none, please leave this space blank.
View a list of available software applications in our Software Library.

Extracurricular activities or personal use materials
I have not had to print anything during the Spring 2022 semester.
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